
The Idaho Catholic Youth Conference (ICYC) is just 
around the corner March 7th thru the 9th.  This is 
an annual event for high school students where 
they engage in music, entertainment, talks and 

most importantly the sacraments. This is a high energy event that 
allows for youth to be freely be themselves and encounter our 
Lord in His church. 

“The Women of Faith Group” Meets On the 
FOURTH Thursday of every Month at 6 P.M. in 
the Parish Hall.  Next meeting date to be 
announced. 

 

 

 

The K of C’s will meet the 3rd Thursday of the month at 

7:00 p.m. in the Rectory  All Knights, past Knights or men 

interested in becoming a Knight are encouraged to attend.    

Knight’s Next Meeting—November 21—7:00 PM 
 

Deceased Knights upcoming Masses 
Ralph Rhea—November 7th 

Lyle Laeger—December 12th 

 
Happy birthday to these Knights born 

in October!  Roger Coles, Fr. Andrew 
Colvin, Billy Cunningham, Mike Phillips, 
Scott Slinker, Anton Williamson,  

Religious Education classes have started!!  Classes follow the 
9:30am Mass and are held in the rectory.  If you have not done so, 
please register your child. Thank you to all who have volunteered 
to help, I can’t thank you enough. 

Classes will be as follows: 

Kindergarten 

2nd grade (1st Communion) 

3rd & 4th grade 

5th and 6th (Confirmation) 

7th to 12th Youth group 

No one has registered for 1st grade, if we do have first graders 
register, we will have a class. 

ALTAR SERVERS ARE NEEDED:  Who can be an Altar Server?  
Male or female, young or old are welcome. If you have made 
your First Communion you too can learn to be a server.  JR Vela 
will begin training November 3rd following the 9:30am Mass. 
Please contact the office if you are interested. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

**If you would like to help with social hour, please contact the office.  Thank you! 

Coffee Hour Schedule  
 

Nov 3—Turkey Dinner 
Nov 10—Knights of Columbus Breakfast 

Nov 17—Geno & Laura Bates 

Church Greeters Schedule  
 

Nov 3—Gail & Matt Armstrong 
Nov 10—Joe & June Hayes 
Nov 17—The Keller Family 

RIGHT TO LIFE 

Annually Right to life sponsors a pro-life 
contest for students.   

It is a wonderful opportunity for parents to 
talk to their youth about Right to life and what it means. 

Student pro-life contests: Draw, write, speak, design, film 

Opportunities for all grade levels! Win at the local level and move 
on to the state level for CASH PRIZES! (Deadline January 17, 2025) 
visit ortl.org/contest for more details! Or contact the office for 
entry form. 

It is the time of year that the food 

bank likes to offer extras for 

Thanksgiving. Donations of: dressing, 

potatoes, gravy, pie filling or frozen 

pies, yams and cranberries. Please 

help make this day special for those in need. 

All Souls Day is November the 2nd and St. 

Odilo of Cluny began the tradition of praying 

for the souls in Purgatory seeking God’s mercy 

that they be released into eternal joy.  On 

Saturday November 2, Father will bless the 

graves of our loved ones after the 8am Mass.  Please meet at the 

memorial for the unborn child and walk with Father as he blesses 


